Maple Court Association

CHRISTMAS TREE REMOVAL

Christmas tree removal is scheduled for January 11, 2010.

Please have the trees curbside, near where your trash can is normally placed,
With the trunks facing the street. If they are placed by dumpsters, please
have trunks facing the driver for easy removal. Trees must be out for
removal on the 11", no later than 6:00am

Please don’t put trees out so early that they get buried in the snow. We will
only be removing trees this one time. Please be sure all trees are out. If
there are any return trips, there will be an extra charge for the service

Your cooperation with making this service easier for everyone will be
greatly appreciated.

Have a safe and happy holiday season from all of us at Paine’s.
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